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From the Stewpot Board

Stewpot Officers - 2017
Chairperson - Charlie Frith

Vice Chairperson - Mary Jane Cheatham
Secretary - Ellen Russell

Treasurer - Roberta Saxon

Stewpot Committees - 2017
Volunteer Chairperson - Jan Van Ness

Special Events - Kay Shurgar
Manager - Nancy Rorex

Day Manager - Ed Brown
Communications - Charlie Frith

Stewpot Encourages Volunteers 
to Have Their Church Conduct 

an Undie Sunday

The Stewpot Clothes Closet is in DIRE need
of men's and women's underwear.  Charlie
Frith, Chairman of the Stewpot Board



Frith, Chairman of the Stewpot Board
recently sent an email to all Stewpot
volunteers to encourage their churches to
hold an Undie Sunday to help collect
underwear for the Stewpot.  So far, Westover
Hills Presbyterian Church held one on
Sunday, October 29th and the Clinton
Presidential Team also collected underwear
for the Clothes Closet.

Please encourage your church or your team
to do the same.
 





 Westover Hills Presbyterian Church Collection



Clinton Library Team - "Drop Your Drawers"

Pictured left to right:  Georgie Bowsher, Martha Ginny Pace,
Jinkie Redden, Helen Pate.  Not in picture:  Cindy Reyes

Hunger Alliance Breakfast



Charlie Frith, Stewpot Board Chairman, and Herb Rule,
Board Member, recently attended a breakfast sponsored
by the Arkansas Hunger Alliance.  After a delicious
breakfast catered by Trio's Restaurant, a number of
individuals were recognized for their activities in the
Arkansas Hunger Alliance.

Stewpot Christmas Bags

Every year sometime in December, the Stewpot picks a
day to give all Stewpot patrons a Christmas bag.  The



day to give all Stewpot patrons a Christmas bag.  The
Christmas bags contain different things each year, but
some of the things given out in the past include socks,
gloves, a hat, ponchos, hand warmers, blankets, food
items, candy canes, etc.  Stewpot already has a team
researching what to give this year.  Stewpot tries to hold
the cost to $10.00 per bag.

Would you like to help furnish one or more bags?  If so,
please make a check payable to Stewpot and send it the
address listed below.  Make sure to put Stewpot
Christmas in the Memo section.

The Stewpot-Little Rock
c/o First Presbyterian Church

800 Scott Street
Little Rock, AR 72201

Milk for Stewpot

For many years, the Stewpot served milk to
Stewpot patrons. A few years ago, milk became so
expensive that Stewpot stopped serving it. Ed
Stanfield, a member of the 1st Wednesday Team
from Westover Hills Presbyterian Church, offered
to bring 3 gallons of milk each month for the 1st
Wednesday Team. This meant that the Stewpot
patrons received milk on the 1st Wednesday of



patrons received milk on the 1st Wednesday of
each month. Ed is retiring after his 1st week in
November. In response to the loss of milk for the
1st Wednesdays, the Presbyterian Women of
Westover Hills, offered to buy three gallons of milk
each month for the year 2018. Thank you! Thank
you!



Update from the Clothes Closet 
The Clothes Closet has really been bustling
lately.  We have seen an increase in the number
of folks in need, especially the ladies.  We are so
very fortunate to have several GREAT volunteers
that come in on rotating Thursdays to help us
distribute the items.  In response to Charlie's
letter regarding our need for underwear, several
churches and the Clinton Library have held or are
going to hold "Undies Sundays", and they
have really come through for us.  It has been
terrific!!!!!  Thanks to one and all!

Stewpot Holidays
 

New Year's Day



New Year's Day
Martin Luther King Day
Good Friday
Memorial Day
Independence Day (4th of July)
Labor Day
Thanksgiving
Friday after Thanksgiving
Christmas Eve
Christmas Day

Does Your Team need Additional
Workers?

If you are a Captain of a Stewpot Team and need
additional workers for your team (either temporary or
permanent), please contact Jan Van Ness (by telephone



permanent), please contact Jan Van Ness (by telephone
680-3739 or email jvanness8@gmail.com.

Stewpot Video 

 To See a short video about the Stewpot, 
click on the photo below.

Little Rock Stewpot

  Make a Donation to Stewpot

 

Your donations to The Stewpot have helped us feed the hungry for the past
40 years. Thanks to your support, we are able to supplement our allocations



40 years. Thanks to your support, we are able to supplement our allocations
from Potluck, Rice Depot and other food banks with needed milk, canned
and fresh food 

Please send your donations to The Stewpot - Little Rock, 800 Scott
Street, Little Rock, AR 72201.

Check out our New Website

http://stewpot-littlerock.org 



Stewpot, First Presbyterian Church, 800 Scott Street, Little Rock, AR 72201
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